SUBMITTING A MOTON



WHY SUBMIT A MOTION?



MOTIONS ARE YOUR CHANCE, AS AN ORDINARY MEMBER, TO SHAPE LABOUR'S POLICY DIRECTION AT THE LOCAL AND NATIONAL LEVEL.

Motions are first submitted to your branch. Send it to your Branch Secretary in advance and it will be discussed and voted on at your branch meeting.

Successful motions are then presented at the CLP meeting. You will get a chance to introduce your motion and then the CLP meeting will vote on it.



If your motion relates to national policy it will be sent to National Policy Forum where it will be considered along with all other successful resolutions from across the country.



If your motion relates to local policy it will go to Local Campaign Forum where representatives from all local CLPs and affiliated societies will vote on whether to adopt the policy or not.



The National Policy Forum decides which policy motions to send to National Conference. The National Executive Committee then decides which motions to support at conference.

